
Rec’d 4/12/2017 

 

Dear Megan Griffin, 

 

I am writing to submit a request under the Freedom of Information Act. I would like to request 

a report of the current average salaries for faculty/staff members based on Illinois school district 

level. 

 

Though I would prefer the records to be sent via email if at all possible (as I am currently away 

at school), I have provided my home mailing address and school address below:  

 

Home address:  

School address:  

Mobile number:  

Home phone:  

 

Thank you for your time! 

 

Sincerely,  

Claire Fountas 

 

--  

Claire Fountas 

Pennsylvania State University, '19 

Student Life Editor, Onward State  

Journalism Major/Psychology Major  

ClaireEFountas@gmail.com |   
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